
FUTURE OF THE CMC-SXM

The Sint Maarten Yacht Club founded and 
premiered the Caribbean Multihull Challenge 
- a unique regatta exclusively for multihulls -
in February, 2019.  It is the intention of the 
Club to work to develop this as a mainstay of 
the Caribbean Winter Sailing Season.  The 
CMC will join the Heineken Regatta as 
another SMYC world renowned not-to-be-
missed, joyful celebration of sailing; but for 
this one – multihulls only.

All multihulls are welcome.  From the most 
comfortable family cruising cat to the most 
radical racing multihull machine; this event 
will have a racing class perfect for each 
design.  

The racing will be set up for the multihull 
experience with downwind or reaching starts 
and long legs perfect for experiencing the 
benefits of speed.  Each year, as more and 
more multihulls enter the racing, there will be 
innovations from a change in routing for at 
least one day of racing to end for a party on 
the French side of the island, to the 
development of a gear and boat show to be 
held at the Club during the days of the 
Challenge.  Stay tuned for more!

“It was great to get some racing miles on 
Fujin before the Caribbean 600. We had a 
great time at the CMC; and if in the 
Caribbean in future, we will likely be 
back!”…..Greg Slyngstad -- owner


